
 

Non-Confidential 

  
  

Circular  

Department: Listing    

Circular Ref No: NSE/CML/2025/01  Date: January 01, 2025 

  

To,   

The Company Secretaries,  

All Listed Entities  

  

Subject: Allowing subscription to the issue of Non-Convertible Securities during trading 

window closure period  

  

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

  

This is with reference to circular No. SEBI/HO/ISD/ISD-PoD-2/P/CIR/2024/180 dated December 

30, 2024, issued by the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) titled “Allowing 

subscription to the issue of Non-Convertible Securities during trading window closure 

period.”  

  

Further, a copy of SEBI Circular dated December 30, 2024, is enclosed for your reference and for 

necessary action at your end. The copy of the circular is also available on the NSE website at 

https://www.nseindia.com/companies-listing/circular-for-listed-companies-equity-market . 

  

This is for your information please.  

  

  

Yours faithfully, 

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited   

  

  

Kavish Surana  

Manager  

https://www.nseindia.com/companies-listing/circular-for-listed-companies-equity-market

